From: Andrew Porter

Sent: Saturday, 1 April 2023 5:15 PM

To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: DA2022/0469

Categories: NBLPP

Update on the Palm Beach ‘ fish and chip shop ‘ DA.

The (revised) designs for this development are totally inappropriate, completely disregarding the aesthetics of the
neighbourhood and overpowering Barrenjoey House next door, which is a significant historic building.

Council should reject these drawings and insist that the developer re- submit a completely revised proposal that
respects the local environment and unique aesthetics of the neighbourhood.

Andrew Porter





